
DAVID SHESKIN
THE MOST INTERESTING WOMAN IN THE 
WORLD
SHE HAS BEEN AWARDED THREE GRAMMIES for singing in the show-
er. She was once bitten by a rattlesnake, and the rattlesnake died.  Every 
major city in the Western Hemisphere has a restaurant named after her. 
She is the life of parties she never attends. She can start an earthquake just 
by whistling. Her clothes never wrinkle. No less than thirty songs have been 
written about her vagina. She has taught every parrot in the state of Ne-
braska to speak French. She won a Nobel Prize for her chicken cacciatore 
recipe. She invented the colour taupe. She once taught a porcupine to play 
the violin. She has an Olympic gold medal for washing her hair faster than 
anyone else on the planet. She can count from zero to infinity in less than 
thirty seconds. Her birthday is celebrated as a national holiday in sixteen 
countries. She once won the Man Booker Prize for a sympathy note written 
to a past lover. When she visits art museums she is encouraged to modify 
the paintings so that they are more to her taste. She is the only person whose 
cooking has been awarded a four-star Michelin rating. She can stop a tsu-
nami just by humming. She once landed a helicopter on top of the Leaning 
Tower of Pisa. She regularly teaches members of the British royal family 
about proper etiquette. Her tears are sought after as a cure for rabies. She 
won a Pulitzer Prize for her shopping lists. Countries have gone to war fight-
ing over her nationality. When she vacations in Africa she plays pinochle 
with baboons. She has discovered a new element yet refuses to tell anyone 
about it. She won an Oscar just for the way she drinks a cup of coffee. When 
she gets out of the bath the water is cleaner than when she went in. She once 
taught a chimpanzee to fly an airplane. Her urine is considered an aphro-
disiac. She was awarded a MacArthur Fellowship for the message on her 
answering machine. A jeweller once offered her ten million dollars for one 
of her nipples.


